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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed March 10, 2017

Help review the City of Nanaimo's new website
Volunteer beta testers being sought

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is currently developing a new website. Now entering its final stages of testing, feedback is
being sought before launching the site. Beta testing will likely take one to two months for testers to use the site and
provide feedback, following which City staff will review and/or incorporate any changes.

An informational meeting for members of the public interested in helping test the new website, including details
explaining how the website will be tested, is planned for March 28th.

Please send your RSVP to feedback@nanaimo.ca.

To take part, please attend:

Tuesday March 28th, 5pm to 7pmService and Resource Centre Boardroom (on 1st floor)411 Dunsmuir Street

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government through the upgrade of online
resources.

Key Points
● We'll be hosting an informational meeting for those interested in helping test the new City website Monday

March 28th, 5pm to 7pm.
● Those interested in sharing their feedback are invited to attend. Please send your RSVP to

feedback@nanaimo.ca.

Quotes
"We're entering the final stages of website development. Having more input from members of the public on the
content and design will result in a better final product."

Philip Cooper
Director of Communications and Community Engagement

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Philip Cooper
Director of Communications and Community Engagement
City of Nanaimo
philip.cooper@nanaimo.ca
250-755-4532

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2m95J5x

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR170310HelpReviewTheCityOfNanaimosNewWebsite.html

